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This user-friendly guide helps students get started on--and complete--a successful doctoral
dissertation proposal by accessibly explaining the process and breaking it down into
manageable steps. Steven R. Terrell demonstrates how to write each chapter of the proposal,
including the problem statement, purpose statement, and research questions and hypotheses;
literature review; and detailed plan for data collection and analysis. Of special utility, end-of-
chapter exercises serve as building blocks for developing a full draft of an original proposal.
Numerous case study examples are drawn from across the social, behavioral, and health
science disciplines. Appendices present an exemplary proposal written three ways to
encompass quantitative, qualitative, and mixed-methods designs.User-Friendly Features*"Let's
Start Writing" exercises leading up to a complete proposal draft.*"Do You Understand?"
checklists of key terms plus an end-of-book glossary.*End-of-chapter quizzes with
answers.*Case study examples from education, psychology, health sciences, business, and
information systems.*Sample proposal with three variants of the methods chapter: quantitative,
qualitative, and mixed methods.
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Frank Rizzo, “A must-read for graduate students. Let me start with a disclaimer. I am the writer's
current PhD student. However, this has not affected my review.For the longest time, I was
looking for a book that would explain the dissertation process in simple terms, and with
examples. I wasn't looking for a children's book (!), but I was tired of lectures and writings by
Yoda-like professors who vaguely described the process. In school, I heard, "This topic is too
broad." or "This is too narrow.", etc. I was very confused.This book starts with the first chapter
explaining exactly what makes a good research idea. The rest of the book explains how to
structure the proposal. All of this is done in a down-to-earth, incredibly coherent and lucid
writing. I actually enjoyed reading this book as much as I enjoyed reading my favorite genre
fiction books. I love the writer's style.I highly recommend this book to any graduate student.”

Adam, “Bringing it all together in one resource.. Excellent guide to writing a dissertation
proposal. The author writes in a very engaging style and clearly and succinctly covers all the
bases. There may be some review if you've already taken some research methodology course
work but Dr. Terrell puts all of your course work into the context of proposal writing. It all comes
together in these pages.”

Aznlife9, “Awesome Book for Research Proposals. This is an important book if you want the
basics of research proposals with examples. Helped out a lot with projects.”

TMP, “and I think that is an excellent way to put it - It is an easy .... Of all the books, textbooks
and other resources I have in my library, I always end up referring to Steve Terrell's book for
concrete examples of how to think about the problem I want to solve, and how to articulate it.
Another reviewer mentioned it picks up where Creswell stops, and I think that is an excellent way
to put it - It is an easy to use guide for thinking about the major parts of a dissertation, and the
examples and guidelines are very helpful.”

Ninja Reader, “Easy read. This is book you can read in one sitting and it would give you the
basics on your dissertation's organization. As you are reading it, jot down your ideas and you are
going to end up with a first rough draft”

Sam Martino, “I especially liked Dr. Terrell's explanation of interview protocols (p. Thanks Dr.
Terrell! This was the source of reference I needed to understand how to write and organize my
dissertation proposal. This book picks up where Creswell leaves off, explaining the "who, where,
when, & how" of the qualitative research method. I especially liked Dr. Terrell's explanation of
interview protocols (p. 80) and the three approaches interviewers should use and consider.
Thanks again Dr. Terrell.”



Ebook Library Reader, “A great doctoral dissertation tool. I shared this book with some of my
fellow doctoral classmates it's a must read for individual who are entering the the dissertation
phase of their prospective programs.”

felix zigah, “Well structured. Well explained with good examples using it for my Master's
dissertation project”

The book by Steven R. Terrell has a rating of  5 out of 4.7. 179 people have provided feedback.
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